Public Notice

Pursuant to Tennessee Code Annotated 8-44-101, declaring that all meetings of
any governing body are public meetings and open to the public at all times.
Notice is hereby given that the Cheatham County Legislative Body will hold a

Workshop on Monday, June 10, 2024 at 6:00 pm in the General Sessions

Courtroom in Ashland City, Tennessee as part of the 2024-2025 Budget Process.

This Workshop is in addition to the Meetings and Workshops already scheduled.



